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15 February 2022 
 
 

ATTENTION ALL MEMBERS CLUBS 
 
 
 
Dear Secretary 
 
Clubs are reminded that owners of dogs submitted for HD/ED x-ray assessments (i.e. GSDCA “A” 

and “Z” stamp schemes) are requested not to contact the Radiologists/Readers directly regarding 

any queries they have about results they have received.  Any queries should in the first instance be 

directed to the Council’s HD/ED Registrar, Mr Doug West, who will follow up with the Reader on 

the Member’s behalf.  

The Registrar can be contacted by email at: hded@gsdcouncilaustralia.org , or by phone on: (08) 

8392 4750 or mobile: 0416 219 260 

I would appreciate you placing a notice in your Club Newsletter to this effect. 

Regards, 

Ian Urie 

Ian Urie 

National Breed Commission Chair, GSDCA. 

c.c. GSDCA Executive 

 HDED Registrar  
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